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Submitted via electronic email to Marina Woodard, mwoodard@uic. wa.qov

November 4, 201 |

Mr, David Lykken

Director, Pipeline Safety

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr, SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

Re: Upcoming Aldyl A Training Sessions per Docket PG-082253 (Update to 10/11/11 letter)

Dear Mr. Lykken:

This letter is being sent to update the commission with regard to the scheduled dates for uncoming Aldyl A Training
Sessions in accordance with Docket PG-082253. 1In particular, we have now scheduled a training session for the

Odessa Loy Clark Conractor Training as shown below.

Avista / Contractor Trainings

Thursday 11/10/11, 7:30 AM, Avista Odessa Service Center, 8 E. First Ave, Odessa, WA
Additionally, the Public Meeting Training that was held as part of the recent Underground Damage Prevention
Seminar on 10/19/11 was successfully completed. We had a total of roughly fifty attendees including Alan Lundeen
from the UTC.
Should you have any additional questions regarding these training sessions, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,
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Randy K. Bareither, PE
Pipeline Safety Engineer

CC: WUTC Correspondence File



